
Notice of
Community Information Meeting

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting regarding the 
establishment of a separate school district will be held at 


Father Cordeau Centre, St. Jerome’s School


4820 46 St.   Vermilion, AB


on 2022-03-22 at 18:30   


( March 22 at 6:30 pm )

For the purpose of providing information on the process and 

operational implications of 

establishing a separate school district.


The proposed establishment area includes the following 
historical public school districts:


Union #2264, Kenilworth #3892, Koknee #2066, 


Turkey Hill #2211, Watson #2035, Woodvale #4288


I, Stacey Hryciuk, am the person to whom any inquiries with 
respect to the intent to establish a separate school district 

may be directed.


Phone: 780-853-4746    Email: hryciuks@hotmail.com


